
A look at the calendar:

Wed, Sept 2 Chapel: Miss Marshall

Mon, Sept 7       Labor Day: No School

Wed, Sept 9 Chapel: Mrs. Erickson

Tues, Sept 15-16 School Pictures

Wed, Sept 16 Chapel: Mr. Erickson

Wed, Sept 23    Chapel: Pastor

Wed, Sept 30 Chapel: Miss Marshall

Oct 12-13 Parent Teacher Conferences

Tues, Oct 13 Early Dismissal (12:00 pm)

Oct 14-16 No School: Fall Break 

Teachers Church Worker Conference

Sent to Serve: Matthew 20:28

Trinity Spirit Wear
Make sure to order your Trinity “Spirit 

Wear” before Sunday, September 6. 

You can order them online at: 

https://trintiy20200.itemorder.com/

A reminder that students may wear 

blue jeans and Trinity shirts on 

Fridays.

We are off to a GREAT start!!!
I feel like a broken record by saying this, 

but “Every year gets better and better.” 

That is not a knock on previous years, but 

a huge compliment to the start of this 

year. It is so nice to once again see our 

returning families, and I absolutely love 

getting to know our new students. We are 

so blessed!!!

Tues, September 15 Preschool Only 

Wed, September 16       K-8 & Preschool

.Order forms due by Friday, 9/18

Students may “dress up.” This may 

include “church” clothes, nice blue jeans 

with a dress shirt, etc.  

School Pictures

Staff Prayer Retreat

https://trintiy20200.itemorder.com/


Upstairs Update
We are getting closer and closer 

to receiving final occupancy to 

be able to use our upstairs. This 

project began last August with 

God’s hand working in and 

through this project in many 

ways. We look forward to 

giving elevator rides after 

September 2. We look forward 

to utilizing this space for our 

middle students beginning this 

coming fall of 2021.

Back to school has some of us feeling like…

We once again look forward to connecting 

our church and school ministries with 

“lifeguards.” Church members will be 

assigned to a student and this will become 

their “lifeguard”. Each student will be 

prayed for, receive cards, small gifts 

throughout the school year. With the 

influences of the world we live in, praise 

God for the additional support for our 

students from our “lifeguards.”

Service Hours
This is for families that are receiving tuition 

assistance and in need of service hours. Things 

look a little different compared to previous years. 

We are holding off on field trips and social events 

for now. However, there is still a lot going on, and 

plenty of help is needed. Here’s how you can 

serve:

*Cleaning; when we opened up our elevator shaft, 

dust flew everywhere. We need help organizing 

and cleaning the kitchen.

*Upstairs Work: Flooring is next. We will need 

help cleaning/prepping the concrete (this will 

require lots of mopping)  for carpet squares and 

paint to be applied (which is also volunteer work).

*Ink Cartridges: This will require delivering used 

ink cartridges to Fort Collins.

*Plastic Lids: As middle school continues to take 

in plastic lids, they could use some help organizing 

them.

*Yard work-Branch /shrub removal and cleanup.


